
Come get your Flu Shot! 

The Sussex County Department of Health and Human Services, Office of Public Health Nursing 
will be offering drive-through flu clinics this fall.  Flu vaccines will be available to both children 
over the age of three and adults.  Appointments must be made in order to receive a flu shot.  

Please call 973-579-0570, ext. 1211 to schedule an appointment or register online at 
www.sussex.nj.us/flu. 

Dates and locations of drive-through flu clinics: 

 
Date 

 
Location 

 

 
Time 

 
Saturday, October 10, 2020 

 
Sussex County Fairgrounds 

37 Plains Road, Augusta, NJ 07822 

 
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 
Saturday, October 17, 2020 

 
Sussex County Technical School 

105 N. Church Road, Sparta, NJ 07871 

 
9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

FACE MASKS MUST BE WORN AT CLINICS 

If you are experiencing COVID-19 like symptoms, have been exposed to someone 
who has tested positive for COVID-19, or have recent travel history, it is asked that 

you do not attend the clinics.  

For more information on our flu clinics please call: 

The Office of Public Health Nursing at 973-579-0570, ext. 1211 

 

http://www.sussex.nj.us/flu

